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September 8, 2022

You Are Invited ... Fall Celebration 2022

Dear Newmark High School Parents,

Welcome to the new school year at Newmark! 

We are planning to host a special "Newmark Welcome Back Family
Celebration" this Fall 2022 for Newmark High School parents and students to
connect.  Our plan is for the event to be held on Saturday, October 1, 2022 in
the late afternoon from 3:00-5:30 PM with a feature performance of the
critically acclaimed Signature Project, an epic work in progress by Patrick
Dunning that inspires audiences young and old. The Signature Project will
begin at 4:00 PM.  There will be time for families and students to socialize
over food and refreshments prior to the performance.  Free admission for the
whole family, including siblings.

Newmark High School Fall Celebration RSVP
"Passionate People At Play!"

Saturday, October 1, 2022 
3:00-5:30 PM

1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ

We hope that you will attend this special opportunity for Newmark High
School families to connect.  Pease let us know by Friday, September 23,
2022.

Sincerely,

Ms. Cynthia Allman
Executive Director

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/wW-FMPdWLtgiyP9Dm4e5uw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk-0UVP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuc21hcnRzaGVldC5jb20vYi9mb3JtLzFhNDM1YmJiZTMzNDQxYjhhNWJlZjk5YTQwMThjMWM3VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjF5URGmNKevT8UhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~


 Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076
908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to
parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your
child’s school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service,
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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